
Do you want to work 
in the Netherlands?



Want to know more? Look at the following websites:

www.urkwerkt.info

www.urk.nl/oekraïne 

www.rijksoverheid.nl/onderwerpen/opvang-vluchtelingen-uit-oekraine

Are you from the Ukraine? As of April the 1st you are allowed to work in the Netherlands 

without a work permit if you qualify for the ‘Temporary Protection Directive’.

What you need to do first
•	 As of April the 1st you are allowed to work in the Netherlands without a work permit if you 

qualify for the ‘Temporary Protection Directive’.

•	 You can already work with your own documents, with which you can prove that you are 

covered by the ‘Temporary Protection Directive’. 

•	 Your future employer must offer you an employment contract before you are allowed to 

work. 

•	 Your future employer will register you with the Employees Insurance (UWV). UWV registers 

that you work for your employer and provides the employee insurance.  From there, your 

employer will be informed about the rules that apply when offering work to you as a 

Ukrainian refugee. 

•	 Before you can start working, you need a health insurance. 

•	 Report to the municipality of Urk on which date you will start working for your employer, 

because from the next following month your living allowance will be stopped.

Would you like to be coached in your search for a job? 
Please contact: Employer Service Point Urk Werkt, call 0320-80 0000 or look at the website, 

www.urkwerkt.info. From there you will be guided well and reliable to work that will suit 

you. 


